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19th May 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Enrichment Week 22nd-24th May 2023:  
STEM & Wellbeing Event 

 
We look forward to hosting your child on the STEM & Wellbeing Enrichment Week Event. 
 
I am writing to inform you that there has been a change of activity for Tuesday 23rd May. Unfortunately, 
the organisation due to deliver the Epic Engineers HS2 workshop has entered into administration and have 
today informed me they cannot honour any future bookings. 
 
Due to the time constraints, an alternative has not been possible to secure. Therefore, the group will spend 
Periods 1 to 4 out in our local community and exploring the natural habitats and biodiversity of Stowe 
Gardens. 
 
Please ensure your child is dressed appropriately for the walk, with snacks, water bottle and a hat/sun 
cream if weather dictates. 
 
Please accept our sincere apologies for this last minute change. 
 
If you have any further questions regarding this event, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
 
 
Miss C McCullough 
STEM & Wellbeing Event Leader 
cmccullough@buckinghamschool.org 
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